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In a successful effort to promote the new McDonald’s Pulled Pork Sandwich, multiple Streetblimps, Inc. mobile 
billboards traveled through several areas of the country to spread the word. Because this delicious sandwich is 

available for a limited time, using the mobile billboards was the perfect way to engage with consumers and 
inform them of the great offer. 
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